
 
 

13 September 2016 LGOIMA No. 8140000351 
 (Please quote this in any correspondence) 

 
Graham Carter  
By email: fyi-request-4449-6cfae7de@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Carter 
 

Local Government Official Information And Meetings Act 1987 
Hauraki Gulf Forum Governance Review 

 
I refer to your email which we received on 16 August 2016, concerning Hauraki Gulf Forum 
Governance Review.  
 
Your request has been granted. The response is currently under final review and I expect to have 
the response to you within 5 working days. However, if for some reason this is not possible I will 
contact you. 
 
If you have any further queries please contact me on 09 301 0101, quoting LGOIMA No. 
8140000351. Should you believe Auckland Council has not responded appropriately to your 
request, you have the right by way of complaint to seek a review of the decision from the 
Ombudsman. 
 
Thank you for your patience while we are working on your request. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Jenny Hua 
Privacy & LGOIMA Business Partner  
Democracy Services 
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